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Y1 and Y2 Christmas Party Day – Tuesday 14th December 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Y1 and Y2, 

Your child’s party day will be on Tuesday 14th December.  They will take part in 

festive activities in the morning and then will be able to enjoy a party in the hall, 

with games and their party snack, in the afternoon. 

 Children will need to come to school dressed in party clothes, which they will wear all day.  

Please make sure your child still has something warm to wear, suitable shoes and a coat as 

they will be out at break and lunch as normal. 

 We will send home a party bag on Friday with your child’s name on. This is so your child 

can bring their own snack in with them on Monday. This should be 1 savoury snack and/or 1 

sweet snack. This snack is just for them and is not to be shared with any other children.  

We know our children are really kind and like to share, but we want to avoid sharing food 

in the run up to the Christmas holidays. We will provide each child with juice.   

 We are a nut free school so please make sure there are no nuts in their party snack. This    

includes some chocolate spreads.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs C L Withers 

Headteacher 
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